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9915 E. BELL ROAD SUITE 130
SCOTESDALE, AZ 85260
480-538-8264

JANUARY 370,08
RE:JASON AND GINA KAISER

I am writing this recommendation letter on behalf of Jason and Gina Kaiser. 1have
known them since 2006. Kaiser company has completed the entire{construction for my
dental office in Scottsdale. In my opinion Jason and Gina are very honest, hardworking,
and qualified people for dental office construction.

Both Gina and Jason were always available to answer questions at any time. There was
one time that I called Jason on a Sunday afternoon and he returned | my phone call
immediately.

Jason and Gina made the entire construction experience, a very po«.iitive one, I never had
to worry about anything and I knew that I could trust him and his wife completely. Both
Gina and Jason have very wonderful personalities. I enjoyed working with both of them.

I would highly recommend Kaiser for any type of dental office building., Ihave no doubts
that Jason and Gina will always provide quality work, along with their high work cthics.
1 wish him lost of success.

Sincerely Yours,

Sara Mosley, D.D.S
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